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For generations, in many countries on three continents, members of my 

family/families have been educators. At this time,eleven of the "next generation" are 

serving in public schools, four in Oregon. We are devoted to children, to equity and 

justice, to diversity, to informed lives. We all strongly support this bill and the visible 

representation of ALL Oregonians in our schools. 


